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11:00 a.m. 

 
Quarantine Count Creeps Upward 

 
Vaccinations to be Offered to Students 16 and Older 

 
 
Our quarantine count has risen to 25, as of today.  A COVID positive kindergarten student this week, 
a jr. high student last week, and a few outside of school contacts has led to this increase.   
 
We remain committed to providing our students and staff with a safe and healthy environment.  To 
that end, we are working with the Montgomery County Health Department to provide vaccination 
clinics at HHS for students 16 years of age and older whose parents choose for them to participate.   
Participation is, of course, completely voluntarily. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and ongoing cooperation with our COVID prevention policies and 
procedures as we work to help protect our students, staff, and families. For any questions or 
concerns, please contact us at (217) 532-2942.  
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